
 
 

        
 
 

Thank You For Celebrating With Us! 
 

 
 
What a turnout we had with 26 boats registered and over 55 people attending!  Thank you!  
We hope you enjoyed the many special events held in the beautiful Gulf Islands. 

 
 



   
  
 
MAMA MIA!  For our 20th Anniversary we included the option of joining us in Chemainus 
to see the show MAMA MIA!  We hope the group that attended enjoyed the show.  It was 
so much fun! 
 
Friday Night Burgers, the intriguing Puzzle event and let’s not forgot the highly contentious 
Quiz, were lots of fun. And, how about those fabulous, fashionable Boat Tote Bags!  Our 
famous Saturday Night Potluck and Spanish Coffees served on DeAnza, music and singing 
on the dock late into the night capped off a great evening. What a weekend!  Sunday 
welcomed new plans for our beloved Chris Crafts to venture home or travel to destinations 
anew, with many of us bumping into each other en route.  Oh, and did we mention the 
weather?  After some concerns leading up to Friday … Fabulous! 
 
Special thanks to the Chris Craft Commander Club and Pacific Yachting Magazine for their 
generous support! And to Tara and Ron at Telegraph Harbour for all their help.  
 
Many thanks to the CCCR Committee Members for their commitment to this great event.  
But the biggest thanks go to all of you for making the Canadian Chris Craft Rendezvous 
such a great success.  
 
We are also excited to announce that we will be working on our website so please look out 
for updates on that.  Currently, you can go to our web page:  
 
http://canadianchriscraftrendezvous.weebly.com/  
for updates on the Canadian Chris Craft Rendezvous. And for more pictures please go to 
(We may take a week or so to get all the photos posted – thanks for your patience): 
 
https://www.flickr.com/groups/2977008@N20 
 
Once again we are booked for July 17-19, 2020 at the beautiful Telegraph Harbour 
Marina on Thetis Island.  We hope to see you in 2020! 
 
 

   
 

  



The 2018/2019 – Twenty Years - Committee 
 
David & Jackie Peebles:  5144 – 209 A Ave., Langley, BC, Canada V3A 7K8 

‘Gladsong II’    604-534-0718, email: davidbpeebles@gmail.com 

 
 
Mike & Sheri Girard:   2236 Park Crescent, Coquitlam, BC, Canada V3J 6T2 

‘Next June’     604-786-5828, email: swiftwood@telus.net 

 
 
Michael & Tracy Manchon 80 McConvey Road, Gabriola, V0R 1X1 

“DeAnza”    604-910-9334 tnisbet@sprinterdelivery.ca 

  
 
Email us at: meetup@chriscraftbc.com 


